
To All Concerned, 
 
While I am not a resident of Oregon I wanted to voice support for House Bill 2729.  Throughout the 
country there is a crisis of drug addiction, opioids in particular.  I believe that Oregon has an opportunity 
in this bill to take a leadership role in fighting this crisis by upping the consequences for providing the 
substances that are killing our family members. It is unconscionable that people are profiteering from 
the addictions of others.  When this leads to death there needs to be a real consequence. 
 
Tim Martinek  
 


